
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

        Thursday 10th February  

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Mr Handley will be running a Wellbeing club for Year 3 pupils. The children will take 

part in lots of different activities related to mental and physical health, learning some 

helpful ways to look after their body and mind. The club will be on a first come, first 

served and a confirmation will be sent back to you via text to let you know if your 

child has been allocated a place. 

 

The first session will be Monday 7th March 2022 and will run until Monday 4th April 
2022. It will be straight after school from 3:15pm – 4:15pm. All children will need 

collecting from the main reception and must be collected by an adult. 

 

If you would like your child to take part in this after school activity, please complete 

and return the online form by Monday 14th February 2022. Children who are 

allocated a place will receive a text and a Letter confirming this. Can we make you 

aware that children allocated a place are expected to attend the full 5 weeks, if they 

don’t attend their place could be given to someone else on the waiting list.  

 

Thank you 

 

 
 

Mrs Wakefield  

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


